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Dear Parent/Carer             19th November 2024 
 
Re: Car Parking around school 

 
Unfortunately, I have received a few ‘complaints’ from our school neighbours and some parents 
regarding parking over the last two weeks. 
 
As I have said in previous letters, I totally accept that I have no authority or jurisdiction outside of 
the school grounds and can only ask for your consideration and ask you to be mindful of the 
impact on our neighbours and local residents. Please do not block garages and drives or keep 
your engine running for significant periods of time causing air pollution where our children are 
walking. 
 
Similarly, a number of parents have raised concerns regarding cars being parked in the cut 
between Westcroft and Eastcroft causing parents with pushchairs to have to put their child in 
danger whilst navigating around the cars using the road. 
 
Once again, thank you for your help with this matter. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mrs D Cross 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 
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